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All staff are working hard to ensure that home learning is posted on Teams regularly. However, as you can imagine the whole of Scotland is using Glow therefore we are encountering some issues uploading work. We are also aware that Parents/Carers are also having issues accessing Glow and Files.
We would ask for your patience with this. 
We would also like to clarify that the class work being posted is entirely optional and there is absolutely no pressure to complete it as we appreciate home circumstances at this time will vary within each household. 
If you are experiencing any issues with the technical side of accessing Glow, please do not hesitate to get in touch and we will do everything we can to help. 
Any other issues or concerns please let us know. 
